
 

 

 
 

 
31st January 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers of Year 8 students 

 

School Ski trip to Italy March 2024 

 

The large number of students who applied to go to Italy in March 2024 trip has overwhelmed us. As a result, as specified 

in our initial letter, we have prioritised the older year groups and will only be taking current Years 10 and 9. The trip is 

now full.  I am sorry if this causes your child disappointment. 

However, I am writing to you to offer your child the opportunity to STAY ON THE RESERVE list for this trip should 

anyone have to withdraw. As a year 8 student, they would need to be aware that they would be with students from 

older year groups and not necessarily with their friends. 

Please be aware that we expect a good standard of behaviour and/or attendance on the run up to the trip and we 

reserve the right to withdraw students from it if we feel these expectations are not being met. No monies already paid 

will be refunded. If you decide to withdraw your child from the trip at any point, then again, no money already paid will 

be refunded. 

If you would like your child to REMAIN on the Ski Trip to Italy 2024 reserve list, please contact me on the email link 

below to confirm. 

 admin@gvsc.org  

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 
Mrs Sally-Ann Bebbington 

Teacher and Ski Trip Organiser 
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